TERROR THREAT ALERT

Following the terror attacks in France, the Inspector General of Police has called on all Kenyans to be
extra vigilant and alert.

The Inspector General cautioned: “Whilst we in the police have stepped up vigilance, we call on the
public to exercise maximum levels of alertness. Report any suspicious activity and/or persons to the
police or any security agency for action. Let’s work together to protect our motherland”

You may volunteer such information by calling our control room on 0717035268, 0731453263, 020-
4913149, and 020-3318262; or Police control room on 911, 999 or 112.

We reiterate our commitment to provide a safe and secure environment for the University community.
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